
FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO 
BOOK, PLEASE CONTACT US

Commercial Courses Team 
Northumberland Fire & Rescue Service 

West Hartford Business Park 
Cramlington 

NE23 3JP 
 

01670 621145 
 

NFRSCommercialCourses@ 
northumberland.gov.uk 

 
www.northumberland.gov.uk/ 

fire/training.aspx

We can design courses to 
meet your specific 

requirements. Some can be 
delivered at your own site, 

making training more 
realistic for learners

NORTHUMBERLAND
FIRE & RESCUE

SERVICE

EMERGENCY 
RESPONSE 
TEAM 
TRAINING

WHAT'S 
BEST 

FOR 
YOU?



CORE SKILLS
From hoses to ladders,
pumps to positive
pressure ventilation -
we have the expertise to
deliver initial and
refresher training
courses to your site
response teams. 

WHAT WE CAN 
OFFER

LEARN 
FROM 
OUR 
EXPERTS

If we're not training 
you, we're training 
Northumberland's 

Firefighters to keep you 
safe 

INCIDENT COMMAND
Our command courses
are based on the same
content that we deliver
to our Firefighters, but
tailored to meet the
needs of your
organisation. Whether
it's a practical exercise
or immersive computer
simulations you're
looking for, we can help.

BREATHING APPARATUS

We have Breathing
Apparatus &
Compartment Fire
Behaviour Instructors
capable of delivering
bespoke initial &
refresher courses for
your wearers in our very
own hot fire training
facility.

SPECIALIST SKILLS
Some of the other areas
we can deliver courses in
are: 
Road Traffic Collisions 
Swift Water Rescue 
Working at Height 
Animal Rescue 
Hazardous Materials 
Wildfire 
Trauma Care (IEC) 
 


